
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 26 June 2003 

11. SYDENHAM PARKING 
 
 The Board considered a report informing it of the outcome of enquiries made in response to questions 

raised by Board members and the Sydenham Working Group in relation to parking in Sydenham. 
 
 It was resolved that the City Streets Unit be requested to hold discussions with WINZ in order to 

address the lack of parking for persons visiting the WINZ office. 
 
 


